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ROMANIA – 

Voivodeni 

Bicycle tour 
 

Dear Friends and 

Supporters, 

 

 

As we have told you earlier, SB Foundation has 

been paying for guitar lessons for two groups in 

Voivodeni, one group of teenagers and one of 

younger students. Each student also received 

their own guitar.  
 

One day in the middle of July after the end of 

the semester, the guitar instructor organized an 

enjoyable bike tour for the students to the 

neighboring village of Onuca - a round-trip 

distance of 7 km (about 4.4 miles) – where they 

were treated to juice and apples. There was pure 

joy among the spirited participants. 
 

A big thank you to each and every one 

who helps us bring help! 
 

Warm greetings from SB Foundation via Arne, Elisabeth, Gloria, Lena, Roger   
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